POSTCARD, No.3

(Sent to 65 ZJuebec Women's Institutes)

Macdonald College, que.

28th October, 1924.

1 should be obliged if you would reply to my

letter of the 17th October. Have you any prospective

student? I1f not, what are the difficulties? Course

opens Bovember 3rd.

C. HARRISON,

Principal.




